

Dear BNI Members

Greetings.

We had to conduct a dental check-up for the students of Podar Happy Kids on 20<sup>th</sup> July 2011. When I was first connected to Dr.Karnik, all my apprehensions were completely erased by his instant "YES"- full of enthusiasm and confidence.

It was a very novel experience for our Playgroup, Nursery and Day care students to see a real doctor in school and real instruments in the class. Children in the age group of 2 yrs and 3yrs typically start crying on hearing or seeing a 'Doc' but full marks to Dr.Karnik and Dr.Dipti who ensured that every child felt at ease and also made our children very happy by giving everybody a star on their hands. They also gave a few pointers on the importance of good oral hygiene.

I take this opportunity to thank Dr. Karnik and Dr. Dipti for the valuable medical feedback given for every child.

Our parents also appreciated their efforts and the snaps have been uploaded on Facebook garnering much appreciation.

ALL THE BEST

